
National Federation of Democratic Women 
Resolution in Support of the Democratic Platform for a Woman’s Right to Choose 

 

 
WHEREAS, the Democratic Congressional Campaign Committee (DCCC) through 
its Chairman Ben Ray Lujan, U.S. Congressman, New Mexico 3rd District, made a 
statement to the press in 2017 that the DCCC would support Democratic 
candidates who were anti-abortion; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Chairman received numerous requests from Arizona, New Mexico, 
and many women’s organizations to retract his statement; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Democratic Party has upheld a women’s right to choose as part of 
its National platform. 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the National Federation of Democratic Women 
supports that all women to have the right to choose and opposes the Democratic 
Congressional Campaign Committee leadership statements supporting anti-
abortion candidates. 
 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the National Federation of Democratic Women 
requests that the members of the DCCC review the policies regarding support of 
Democratic candidates and DCCC commitment to the whole platform of the 
Democratic Party, including women’s rights, especially women’s right to choose. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by the Arizona Federation of Democratic Women on April 30, 2018 

Adopted by the NFDW Membership at the 47
th

 Annual Convention on June 16, 2018 


